NOTE:  Would you please send this out to the instructors in your professional organization and to the advisors in the respective CTSO? This is a phenomenal opportunity for our students.  I know there are great Health Science students who are deserving of this recognition.  This is the first time we have had the opportunity to apply for the U.S. Presidential Scholars in Career and Technical program. I look forward to receiving the applications.​  Marianna

Please view the attachment for details and the nomination form for the U.S. Presidential Scholars in Career and Technical Education program.  Washington has the opportunity to nominate five worthy students to be honored with this recognition. Students must be high school seniors graduating between January and June of 2016 who are U.S. citizens or legal permanent residents who attend public school, that show excellence in the following areas:
1.     Academic Rigor
2.     Technical Competence 
3.     Employability Skills
4.     Ingenuity/Creativity and Problem Solving 
Additional information regarding the nomination criteria can be found on the attachment. Please take this opportunity to recognize the amazing Health Science CTE students in our state! There is no maximum to the number of students that can be nominated for consideration, however please keep in mind the specific areas of excellence when determining nominations.
 
Nominations from schools are due via email (marianna.goheen@k12.wa.us) by Friday September 11

